From: katrina chambon <katrina.chambon@gmail.com>
Date: Wed, Mar 11, 2015 at 8:08 AM
Subject: SB 30
To: Representative.Mark.Neuman@akleg.gov, Representative.Steve.Thompson@akleg.gov, Representative.Dan.Saddler@akleg.gov, Representative.Bryce.Edgmon@akleg.gov, Representative.Lynn.Gattis@akleg.gov, Cathy.Munoz@akleg.gov, Representative.Lance.Pruitt@akleg.gov, Representative.Tammie.Wilson@akleg.gov, .Les.Gara@akleg.gov
Good Morning,

Please remove marijuana from the Alaska Controlled Substances. 

I am extremely concerned that a limit on marijuana has been added to the bill.

Is there a limit on the amount of alcohol or cigarettes one can buy? Why is marijuana being treated differently? 

Is it a felony if one has over the limit of cigarettes or alcohol? Why is marijuana different?

It's time to regulate marijuana like alcohol. Please stop trying to create criminal with a failed drug policy.

Have a great day.

Katrina
